From the Editor's Desk Judy Hom



Twas the night before the dead-line and I had no articles! Would I be the first editor with no articles! Miraculously, my articles starting arriving through e-mail, one by one. Ah....saved again by steadfast club members. If you don't want to see your newsletter editor grovel, send in your articles.

Yep, this is going to be a fun job. Talk about conveniences...articles and flyers arrive at all times of the day and night via e-mail and Microsoft Publisher really makes it easy to put the newsletter together.

And I've got a great assistant editor named Winston Fong. He fixes my electric stapler and scans images for me. And he really can do windows, Windows 95—that is.

My goal for this year is simple: get the newsletter out on time, include page numbers, and make it fun. Let me know if I'm meeting the mark.